
weekly newsletter
thursday, january 14, 2021

Weekly Budget Needs: $113,380.33
Budget Receipts: $82,436.02

DAILY DEVOTION 2021

LATEST SERMON

LINKS & RESOURCES

THIS WEEK’S FEATURE

Men and Women Discipleship 
(Page 2)

Watch Livestream

Give Online 

Send a Prayer Request

Join a Zoom Life Group 

Subscribe to RightNow Media

CLICK HERE FOR MORE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=suHv2a6uFJ4
https://willowbrook.org/devo/
http://willowbrook.org/livestream
https://willowbrook.org/give/
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/213/responses/new
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/214/responses/new
https://accounts.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/willowbrook?returnUrl=https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Media/InviteReturn


women’s studies winter/spring 2021

started this week

Click here for registration and details

Tues | 9:30 - 11:30 am | Madison - childcare with reservation
Led by Teresa Hasty

Wed | 6:30 - 8:00 pm | Madison  - no childcare
Led by Denise Wing 

god of creation, by jen wilken 

Wed | 8:00 pm | Exclusively via Zoom 
Led by Lydia Craft, Sarah Richard, & Jessica Kirkland

none like him, by jen wilken 

Wed | 6:30 - 8:00 pm | Exclusively via Zoom 
Led by Lisa Prowell

lord i want to know you, by kay arthur 

Thur | 9:30 - 11:30 am | Huntsville and via Zoom - childcare with reservation
Taught by Jennifer Morgan 

chronological study of the bible

Thur | 9:30 - 11:30 am | Huntsville and via Zoom - childcare with reservation
Written and Taught by Bobi Ann Allen 

own your everyday influence

Thur | 9:30 - 11:30 am | Huntsville and via Zoom - childcare with reservation
Written and Taught by Sandy Campbell 

god’s story 

https://www.willowbrookwomen.org/bible-studies


discipleship for winter/spring 2021

started this week
5:45-7:15 huntsville campus

no childcare or dinner

financial peace
Co-ed - Taught by Brad and Leisa Taylor

Fee: $100 

revelation
Co-ed - Taught by Tom Thompson 

Fee: $5

revelation
Men - Taught by Mark Johnson 

No Fee

elijah 
Women - Facilitated by Barbara Carter

divorcecare 
Co-ed - Facilitated by Vikki Randall and Rene Broshears

For full class descriptions click here
 

https://willowbrook.org/discipleship-huntsville/


ministries & missions

wbkids | 1st-5th
WBKids has moved back home! Join us on Sundays in our 

area. Face masks are encouraged. Make sure you pre-

register HERE each week! 

wbstudents | 6th-12th
Midweek Hangs resume at our usual time- 6:15-8p.

January 24- Sunday Morning Bible Studies Kickoff. After 

what seems like forever, we are finally returning for both 

the 9:15 and 10:45 hours!

FISH weekend is back! March 5 and 6. FISH Frenzy special 

pricing goes live on January 17 through January 24 for  

$45. After that, it increases to $75, so watch your email 

on Sunday for the registration link and act fast!! For more 

information, click the FISH weekend image.

The winter session begins January 13 and goes through 

March 24.  We will be off March 31 for Spring Break.  Spring 

session will run April 7 through May 19. Click HERE for 

details on classes. Due to COVID restrictions, there will be 

no childcare at this time.

discipleship

huntsville ministries         

women’s ministry 

Miss Patty Cake is coming back for a very special concert 

to kick off the New Year! Joy in January, A Picnic With Miss 

Patty Cake, will be held in The Venue on Friday, January 15 

at 6:00. Bring a picnic dinner and a blanket or lawn chairs 

for your family to safely enjoy the concert together. Tickets 

are only $10 per family and can be purchased HERE. We 

can’t wait to sing and dance the winter blues away!

For more information on connecting with other Moms of 

Preschoolers, MOPS, click HERE.

Eyes Wide Open: Women’s Retreat on Friday, March 5– 

Saturday, March 6 located at the Westin Hotel. Cost is 

$60.00. Speaker is  Bobi Ann Allen.

wbpreschool | birth-k

click for more info

https://willowbrook.org/kids-registration/
https://willowbrook.org/discipleship-huntsville/
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/362/responses/new
http://willowbrookwomen.org/mops
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/362/responses/new
https://willowbrook.org/discipleship-huntsville/
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/390/responses/new
https://www.wbstudents.com/events-1/fish-wknd-1


madison ministries 

wb preschool | birth-k

women’s ministry 
Tuesday Morning Bible In-person study at 9:30- 11:30a.  

Childcare is available by emailing Andrea.

Wednesday evening in-person study at 6:30-8p. Childcare 

is not available.

Wednesday evening Zoom study. Email Denise for more 

details.

MOPS – 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of every month, 9:30-

11:30a. Please email Andrea to check childcare availability.

wbstudents | 6th-12th
Sunday Hang resumes this Sunday, January 17 at 4:30 

pm. Parent Network Meeting for parents of Middle and 

High School students on Thursday, January 21, 6-7:30p in 

the Worship Center. Girls Zoom Bible Study for 6th – 8th 

grade girls on Wednesdays at 6:30p. Click here for the link. 

Meeting ID: 886 8138 4311 and Password: 281442.

Two Wednesday evening in-person studies: The Gospel 

of Luke and the Christian Man, by Patrick Morley. Both 

studies are at 6:30-8p. 

The Thursday Morning Bible Study led by Campus Pastor

Jared Allen will resume on January 21, 6:30-7:30a. 

men’s ministry 

Register your child each week prior to Sunday morning. 

Special concert - Joy in January, A Picnic With Miss Patty 

Cake - at the Huntsville Campus Venue on January 15 at 

6p. Bring a picnic dinner and a blanket or lawn chairs for 

your family to safely enjoy the concert together. Tickets 

are $10 per family and can be purchased HERE.

Preschool Ministries has been tremendously blessed with 

growth and new visitors. There is need to open a new room 

for Sunday mornings. Would you be willing to help? Text 

“Preschool” to 256-242-5151 for more information.

wb kids | 1st-5th
Register your child each week prior to Sunday morning. 

WB Kids is looking for teachers and volunteers in the 

children’s ministry. If you would like to help with this fun 

and very rewarding ministry, please text “WB Kids” to 

256-242-5151 for more information. Please see the sidebar 

for information on our latest service project: Valentine 

Goody Bags. Follow us on WB Kids Madison Facebook and 

Instagram. 

mailto:andrea%40willowbrook.org?subject=
mailto:denise%40willowbrook.org?subject=
mailto:andrea%40willowbrook.org?subject=
https://willowbrook.org/kids-registration/
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/362/responses/new
https://willowbrook.org/kids-registration/
https://www.facebook.com/wbkidsmadison
https://www.instagram.com/wbkids_madison/?igshid=12d633btxdy4b
https://willowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/362/responses/new


missions | willowbrookmissions.com

CONNECT AT @WILLOWBROOKLIFE |  LEARN MORE AT WILLOWBROOK.ORG 

• Sharon Powers (East Asia)

• L & L - (Central Asia)

• Daniel & Elizabeth - (State-side)

• Mark & Mie - (Japan)

• A & C - (South Asia)

• J & J - (State-side)

• Mark & Dedria (International Students)

• Andy & Cindy - (Transitioning to Brazil) 

• Trent & Katie - (Central Asia)

Will you join us this Saturday, January 9, for a workday? We 

have multiple projects in store, and we would love your help! 

Please meet us behind the school at 8:15 and be sure to 

come dressed and ready to work outside. If you have any 

questions, please email Emily. 

lincoln village

PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES

Formerly known as Christian Women’s Job Corps, the CJC 

has introduced a brand new ministry for men! This new 

ministry’s focus will be to help men in our area gain skills 

such as trades, electronics and software training to help 

better their lives and the lives of their families. Please click 

HERE to learn more on how you can get involved.

christian job corps

join willowbrook life

If you would like to help at our monthly food box distribution, 

please email Jennifer for more details. 

for life ministries

Please pray for Larry, Lisa, and the boys.  Larry has a valid work permit until 2023.  Lisa and the boys’ visas expired last March.  

They began processing the necessary paperwork last January.  Because of Larry’s work permit they expected automatic 

granting of visas for the rest of the family. Instead, their visas were denied — no reason provided.  Appeals have been filed. 

However, whenever the given timeframe is up, they were told to “keep waiting. More ‘research’ needs to be done.”  The next 

appointment is January 21. Please pray that the visas will be granted so that they will not need to leave their country for three 

months before reapplying. Either way, pray for them to have peace as they wait.

praying for missionaries lisa and larry

Huntsville Pregnancy Resource Center: Newborn onesies 

need for both boys and girls. They must be new and unused. 

Please drop off at the church, or order online and have them 

shipped directly to HPRC at 220 Rands Avenue, Huntsville, 

AL, 35801

hprc

https://www.willowbrookmissions.com/updates/covid-19-how-you-can-help
http://willowbrook.org/
mailto:emily%40lincolnvillageministry.com?subject=
http://achievetrainingcenter.com
mailto:jennifer%40forlifeminisntries.org?subject=

